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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Please stop taking away the beauty that the Lord himself created. I live in Washington State in the woods and the

other day I watched a logging company cut down old growth trees. Some were extremely tall and very old. I

watched as they cut them down and hauled them away. I cried wondering what happens to all the wildlife that

used those trees for shelter, food, shade. Quit paving paradise to put up yet another parking lot.

 

Thank you

 

Annette Dalbalcon

 

Sincerely,

 

Annette Dalbalcon

 

Cusick, WA 99119

 

 

 

[Position]


